
Homework:    

Please see spellings to learn for Friday 12th    
January 

Global Unit: Please see the homework challenge 
below. 

 

Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 

We have had a fun filled week.  Each day there was a different activity to enjoy, the magic show, party day, 
our Christmas Dinner, and the last day spent together as a class in 2023. 
All that is left is to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and we hope you enjoy the     
holidays. We’re looking forward to welcoming you all back in January 2024. 
As part of our Global Unit of work we have been finding out how to use resources responsibly, 
where paper comes from and how to reuse, reduce and recycle. Please see the     
homework challenge below. 
 

Hello Year 1 

PE New PE days for January 
Caterpillars: Tuesday and Wednesdays 
Dragonflies: Tuesday and Wednesdays 

For the 

week:  

8.1.24 

 

To Do 

Bring a filled water bottle to school every day 

please, which your child can top up.  

Bring your reading bag to school each day and 

change your book if you are ready to. 

Monday  

 

SCHOOL STARTS 

Tuesday  

 

DRAGONFLIES and Caterpillars PE–  

Wear PE kit as usual please 

Wednesday 

 

DRAGONFLIES and Caterpillars PE–  

Wear PE kit as usual please 

Thursday  

Friday 

 

 

IMPORTANT: Please make sure that your child has a full, spare set of clothes at school 

(trousers, socks, pants, top ).Your child may have an accident or slip in mud and need 

them. Please RETURN more clean clothes if they are used. 

Please practise for a test on Friday 12th January 

   

 

Words ending y 

y          

Tricky Words 

very 

happy 

funny 

sunny 

silly 

party 

family 

lucky 

 

my    by 



 

Global Citizenship Homework Challenge: 
As part of our Global Unit of work we have been finding 

out how to use resources responsibly, where paper 
comes from and how to reuse, reduce and recycle.  

Based on the theme WINTER, we would like you to cre-
ate a wintery picture/object/item using paper and card. 
You can also include other recyclable items such as plas-

tic tubs, bottles, wrapping paper and foil etc… 
Please return all homework by  

Monday 15th January 2024. We look forward to seeing 
your imaginative projects and hope that you have lots 

of fun! 


